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Adrian, can I highlight a concern about wind technology in our area. Under the new government
 guidancehttps://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/225689/Planning_Practice_Guidance_for_Renewable_and_Low_Carbon_Energy.pdf
 Neighborhood planning has to include a statement on where they stand on renewable energy. Is it appropriate to make a stance at this time and say we do not want any
 more wind technology in our area. The document seems to support the view that you should not be able to see more than 1 Turbine development. As a member of the
 committee I would welcome your comments and possibly take them to your committee for discussion,
Jim Stopps
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